
 

 

Chiyoda Chapter,  

The Tokyo Chamber of Commerce and Industry  

3-19-2F, Kanda-Jimbocho, 

Chiyoda-Ku, Tokyo 101-0051 

 

2 December 2020 

 

The Grey Coat Hospital 

Greycoat Place, 

London SW1P 2DY 

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Many things have been changed world-wide since our team visited Grey Coat 

Hospital in September 2019. 

We were so glad with your warm welcome and so grateful to be able to study 

about your fulfilling school life & exchange program with Chiyoda Schools. 

We very much regret to hear about cancellation of exchange program this year 

but we totally understand. We sincerely hope that your interest in our country 

and its culture remains and look forward to the reopening of your exchange 

program. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Kazuo KIHARA 

President of YEG(Young Entrepreneurs Group) 

 

 

 



 

 

 Chiyoda Chapter, 

The Tokyo Chamber of Commerce and Industry  

3-19-2F, Kanda-Jimbocho, 

Chiyoda-Ku, Tokyo 101-0051 

 

2 December 2020 

 

Westminster City School 

55 Palace Street, Victoria, 

London SW1E 5HJ 

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Many things have been changed world-wide since our team visited London in 

September 2019. It was a part of our activity to promote interaction between 

City of Westminster and Chiyoda Ward. 

We very much regret to hear about cancellation of your exchange program with 

Chiyoda schools this year but we totally understand. We sincerely hope that 

your interest in our country and its culture remains and look forward to the 

reopening of the exchange program. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Kazuo KIHARA 

President of YEG(Young Entrepreneurs Group) 

 

 

 


